
From: C. L. Beer
To: +WPG139 - TRC (MR)
Subject: TRC 12-047
Date: August-09-18 11:21:31 PM

From: Charles Beer,   Shortdale, MB  RM of Robin.

Before any expansion can happen on this unit, we need an environmental​ impact study on the 
existing facility, on the ground and surface water in the area.
 Also consultations should first be done with aboriginals and the community.

  The information web page  given on the leaflet,  states  that it is either outdated, inaccurate 
or  not accessible. 
   Why was this letter not sent to all the residents of the RM of Robin. My neighbor brought 
this information letter to me yesterday.
   This operation is a factory, not a farm. It should not be built on farm land.  It should be built 
where there is a buffer of ten miles from people s dwelling places​ because of the 
contamination of ground and surface water and making the air harmful to breathe, especially 
for those whose breathing is already compromised. Thank you.
Charles Beer
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